
Our Newest Christian Growth Opportunities 
 
 
“Is That In the Bible?” – Using the Bible and 
Adam Hamilton’s book, “Half-Truths,” this new 
discussion group opportunity will have us look at 
some of the things many Christians believe 
deeply and repeat often. Things like...“God helps 
those who help themselves” or “God won’t give 
you more than you can handle” or “Everything 
happens for a reason”...things many believe are 
captured in the Bible. While there is some truth in 
these “Half Truths,” we’ll explore our beliefs and 
the truths that come from reading the Bible.  Join 
Dale Ambler Tuesday’s at noon (bring your 
lunch) beginning Sep 20 or Wednesday’s at 5:15 pm beginning Sep 21.  There is no need to purchase the book 
unless you really want to – all the materials you will need will be provided…this is primarily going to be a 
discussion group. 
 
 
This study by Chip Ingram will help us look at what God has 
planned for our marriages. The class begins Wednesday, September 
14, 9 to 11 a.m. in the Fire- side Room. Child care will be provided. 
The only cost to you is $5 for a study guide. Contact Mandy Nolan 
at 317-345-5549 or mrsnolan@gmail.com for details or if interested.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
“Kingdom Woman: Empowering Your Purpose, Power, Possibilities”.  
A women’s study beginning Wednesday, September 21 at 7:15 p.m. using 
Tony Evans video and book study.  Anna Johnson invites you to gather 
after the Wednesday Midweek Worship.  
 
 
 
 
    
 


